

SAVE THE DATE!
28th September 2022
Your GP service in 2022 and going forward
[bookmark: _GoBack]The Herne Hill Group Practice would like to invite you meet some of the Team in person on 28th September at St Pauls Church Hall, Herne Hill, SE24 9LY between 6:30pm and 8:00pm
Are you aware that there’s a first contact physiotherapy service, a diabetic health coach, social prescribing link workers to signpost or support you with problems that impact your health? A Well Centre for young people providing a range of support, mental health, and well-being? 
Submit your questions at reception now or via email lamccg.hhgpppg@nhs.net

Find out more by joining us in September!
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